
HCARES MEETING NOTES – 3/7/98 
 
• Matt Heinz, KD6KCK, opened the meeting at 1:10 PM. 
• The next meeting will be a Foxhunt after the business meeting. 
• The May meeting will have a session on making a fold-up J-Pole antenna for emergencies to carry 

around in your car. 
• Bob Hendricks talked about the new weather Radios.  These are all programmable units. 
• Dave Gingrich, K9DC, stated that his packet BBS has moved to the extra tower at the Sheriff’s office. 

The repeater is at 147.555 MHz. It is a full router at 150 feet.  Connect to K9DC at 1200 or 9600 baud. 
• John Wasmuth, AA9KB, stated that VE testing will be next Saturday at the Fishers Police Department.  

Contact Steve Henke, W9SH (846-1201) for testing information. 
• We had National Weather Service Sever Weather Training. One can call directly severe reports to the 

National Weather Service at 317-856-0359 to report severe weather 
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